Ruemel Panglao

From: Clay Collins <CCollins@fiskcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 11:57 AM
To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: PLN2020-00137

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: nothing nothing <heygortner@yahoo.com>
Date: Sat, Jun 5, 2021 at 10:48 PM

Subject: PLN2020-00137

To: <collinscity@gmail.com>

Our thoughts regarding the continuation of 9th Street as part of a requirement for new home construction on
vacant lot, parcel # 036-055-240.

We live on 9th Street, in front of proposed project, and prefer to keep 9th Street in its current condition,
undeveloped to vehicular traffic.

I believe having a “not a through street” has been more of a benefit than a restriction. Open to through traffic
would take away from the current feel and safety of this neighborhood. There are small children on this street
who are accustom to this safety. It provides more security as-is and further development is unnecessary in my
opinion, less is more. Foot traffic is currently unrestricted and provides accessibility for local pedestrians. As I
understand it this would not change. I have met with Clay Collins and I have no objections to his request for a
waiver.

Steven Gortner
236 9th Street
Montara, CA 94037

This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.

THIS COMPANY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROVIDES OPPORTUNITIES TO SMALL, WOMAN OWNED, MINORITY OWNED,
LOCALLY OWNED, VETERAN OWNED, DISABLED OWNED, AND DISADVANTAGED BUSINESSES (M/F/V/D).



